
 

Dear Logos Seminary Students, 

As the news of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) increases and cases in L.A. County and 

neighboring counties multiply, Logos Seminary has made the following changes regarding 

chapel and class meetings. From March 16, there will be no Face-Face Class Meetings during 

this time. Instead, all face-face classes will be conducted through synchronous online teaching.  

The synchronous online meeting link will be posted on your Populi / syllabus/Links Access 

online meeting to you shortly.   

Online classes will continue as planned. 

We will continue to monitor circumstances as they develop and announce plans for the rest of the 

semester. Please pay close attention to future school announcement. 

因新冠肺炎日趨嚴峻，校方決定自March 16起, 凡到校本部上課的課程，都將採取同步教

學方式，請同學先下載 Bluejeans(https://www.bluejeans.com/downloads)  , 同步連結 link上課

前會放在 Populi 各課程中，技術問題請於上課日前詢問 help desk 聯繫(626) 571-5110 Ext 

173 or 145 or Logosithelp@les.edu  

網路課程照常沒有改變。 

 

 

請隨時密切注意教務處的進一步通知 

https://www.bluejeans.com/downloads
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